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CONSULTATION FROM THE CHAIR OF THE MANAGEMENT BOARD OF THE 
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EXTENSION OF THE DEADLINE FOR EXECUTION OF THE ECUADOR PROJECT “PROGRAM OF ASSISTANCE TO SMALL HOTELS IN THE ANDEAN REGION: STRENGTHENING COMPETITIVENESS FOR MICRO, SMALL, AND MEDIUM-SIZED HOTEL ENTERPRISES AND CREATION OF PARTNERSHIP MECHANISMS” AE-283/08

The Executive Secretariat of the Inter-American Agency for Cooperation and Development (IACD) presents its compliments to the members of the Management Board and, on instructions from the Chair, Mr. Enrique Maruri Londoño, Director of International Cooperation, Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Colombia, has the honor to advise that this past January 15 official Note No. 4-2-16/2010 was received from the Permanent Mission of Ecuador, requesting consideration of an extension until May 31, 2010 of the deadline to execute the multinational project “Program of Assistance to Small Hotels in the Andean Region: Strengthening Competitiveness for Micro, Small, and Medium-Sized Hotel Enterprises and Creation of Partnership Mechanisms” [“Programa de Asistencia a Pequeños Hoteles en la Región Andina: Fortalecimiento de la Competitividad de Micro, Pequeñas y Medianas Empresas Hoteleras y Creación de Mecanismos de Asociación ”], which is being financed with 2008 FEMCIDI funds.  The project was approved for continuation under the 2008 FEMCIDI programming Cycle.
Below is a summary of the explanations provided by the executing agency to support the request:

There was a change in coordination at FENACAPTUR, the coordinating institution for the project, to joint coordination with the OAS Department of Economic Development, Trade and Tourism.  There were also changes in the tourism officials of Peru and Bolivia, countries participating in the project.

Those changes led to delays in executing the project, and securing this further extension is of vital importance.  The project is already being executed and is to continue into 2010-11 under 2009 FEMCIDI programming.  The coordinating institutions are requesting the extension in order to fully pursue the project objectives.

It would be appreciated if the views of the members of the Management Board of the IACD on this request could be received no later than February 9, 2010.  In accordance with the provisions of Article 19.1 of the Management Board’s Rules of Procedure, an absence of replies by that deadline shall be taken as acceptance of the proposal for extension.
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